
 

Tuesday 21st September 2021 
 
Tēnā koutou katoa. 
 
Term 3 is nearly a memory, and daylight saving 
is just around the corner (this Sunday in fact). 
 
It is wonderful to see interschool sport getting up 
and running again.  We played rugby last week 
and I see notices for Term 4 soccer and touch 
rugby going out this week.  This brings a sense 
of normality for our tamariki. 
 
This time of year sees us reflecting on our 
programmes and setting our direction for next 
year.  Your input is important.  I will be 
sending out surveys around this, but if you have 
some ideas on how we are going and what you 
would like us to do in 2022, please feel free to let 
me know.  You can pop in, email, text or ring 
me.  I am really interested in your thinking.  It will 
guide what we do! 
 
Just a reminder - our main channels of 
communication are moving away from being 
paper-based and going more online. Please 
ensure you have the HERO app on your phone 
or tablet, and check out our school Facebook 
page. 
 
Next year will see a new Board of Trustees 
being elected and we have some members 
standing down.  If you are interested in putting 
your hand up, but want to know more, please 
feel free to come along to a meeting (the next 
one is Tuesday 26th October at 6pm in the 
school Boardroom) and/or contact any of the 
Board members: 
 
Sean Turner: sean_bot@levineast.school/.nz 
Clark Sanson: _bot@levineast.school/.nz 
Zoe Clement: zoe.clementbot@levineast.school/.nz 
Ben Skudder: ben_bot@levineast.school/.nz 
Rose Murray: rose_bot@levineast.school/.nz 

Rikki’s Reflections ... Giselle McCashin: giselle@levineast.school.nz 
 
Have an amazing week and a wonderful 
weekend.  Looking forward to hearing your 
thoughts on Levin East - the 2022 version! 
 
 
Ngā mihi mahana  
 
Rikki Sheterline  (Tumuaki / Principal) 

WHANAU HOUSE POINTS TOTAL 

Term 3 Week 8 

DOUDS GOOD MAY MURRAY 

4th 3rd 2nd **1st** 

DUFFY BOOKS IN HOMES 

A huge thank you to our Duffy Books Sponsor 

MAINFREIGHT (LEVIN) 
We are looking forward to a long and mutually supportive partnership 

THIS WEEK OUR FOCUS IS 
 

RESPECT 
WHAKAUATE 

Levin East School Newsletter 

Term 3 Week 9, 2021 

Board of Trustees  

Elections 2022 
 

Elections will be held early next year for members 
of our Board of Trustees. 
 
If you are interested in becoming a member of our 
Board in 2022 and would like to know the process 
and what is involved come along to our next Board 
meeting on Tuesday 26th October or contact any 
of our Board of Trustees members. 



TERM DATES FOR 2021 
  
TERM 3 26 July - 1 October 
 

TERM 4 18 October - 15 December 

Wed 29 September  Final day for ordering kids 
     Art Works Fundraiser.  
Fri 1 October    End of Term 3.  School 
     finishes at 2.50pm 
 
Mon 18 October   Term 4 starts. 
     Whole school powhiri  
     9.15am 
 
Wed 3 November   Scholastic Book Fair  
Thur 4 November   Scholastic Book Fair 
Fri 5 November   Scholastic Book Fair 

ENROLMENTS FOR 2022  

 

DO YOU HAVE A 4 YEAR OLD AT 

HOME? 

 
Collect an enrolment form from the 
school office for any children under 

5 years of age - 
it helps us with our future planning. 

 

Sports Uniforms 

Please return any sports uniforms you may have at 
home washed and in a named bag to the office. 

Thank you. 
 

Before School Sport 
A reminder that the before school sports  

programme has restarted on Thursdays at 8am. 

Lost Property 
We have large amount of 

lost property waiting to be 

claimed before the end of 

the term.  

 

Please come and check it out. 

 
 
 
 

Have you downloaded the  
Hero by Linc-Ed app? 

 

This is how you access your child/ren’s  
reporting information.   

We also use this app to keep you up  
to date with our community notices. 

Download Hero by Linc-Ed at the app store. 

Kids art 

work 

fundraiser 

 
Orders can be made online. Please see the Hero 
Community Feed for all the details. 
 
Alternatively, orders can be made at the school office. 
Please follow all Alert Level 2 
procedures. 
 
The last day for orders 
is WEDNESDAY 29th 
SEPTEMBER. All online deposits 
must be showing in the account by 
Thursday 30th September. 
 
Thank you for your patience and 
support with this. 


